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Entry 1: Week of 6/11/2018 

 

#EJAFellowUpdate  

I’m spending my summer working at Massachusetts Advocates for Children, an organization 

that seeks to combat the significant barriers to equal educational and life opportunities for 

children. Over the past few weeks, I have worked with attorneys at MAC to support transition 

age students with disabilities (ages 18-22) on an individual basis and through MAC’s policy 

work. I’m particularly excited to be working on MAC’s initiative to expand access to higher 

education for these students in transition through the MAICEI grant program and legislation to 

remove barriers to access.  

 

 
 

Entry 2: Week of 6/25/2018 

 

#EJAFellowUpdate  

Since my last update, I have been able to participate in the coalition work that MAC convenes 

and I have learned how important it is to collaborate with others in the child welfare and 

education space. I attended a B-SET meeting, a network Boston Public Schools, state and other 

city agencies; employers, unions and job developers; and youth service, disability and parent 

organizations, which MAC convened. This particular meeting focused on the Intersection of 

Disability, Race, and the School to Prison Pipeline to learn about how our work can remove 

barriers for students. I have also attended coalition meetings on Education Law and will attend 

an upcoming meeting on Child Welfare. https://massadvocates.org/b-set-for-career-networks-

hosts-spring-meeting-disability-race-and-the-school-to-prison-pipeline/  

 

https://massadvocates.org/b-set-for-career-networks-hosts-spring-meeting-disability-race-and-the-school-to-prison-pipeline/
https://massadvocates.org/b-set-for-career-networks-hosts-spring-meeting-disability-race-and-the-school-to-prison-pipeline/


 

 
 

Entry 3: Week of 7/9/2018 

 

#EJAFellowUpdate  

In the past few weeks, I have continued to assist transition aged students (ages 14-21) with 

disabilities and their families through MAC’s Special Education Transition Project. I’ve been 

able to attend an IEP team meeting and draft responses to proposed Individualized Education 

Programs (IEP). I’ve had the unique experience of discussing special education advocacy and 

representation with MAC’s Young Adult Leaders Fellow, which I’ve used to inform my work 

with transition aged students. The fellowship offers an opportunity for young adults 18-26 with 

intellectual disabilities and/or autism to learn the professional skills needed to advocate on 

behalf of other youth with disabilities.  

 

 
 

Entry 4: Week of 7/23/2018  

 

Last #EJAFellowUpdate 

 I have about one week left at MAC, so I’m pushing to wrap up some of the longer term 

research I’ve done on school discipline for children as young as 3 years old and on access to 

higher education for individuals with intellectual disabilities. I have had an amazing experience 

here at MAC this summer and have learned so much; I’m so grateful for the support and 

mentorship from the entire staff. In the fall, I will continue to work with low income children as 

part of the BC Law Juvenile Rights Advocacy Clinic.  

 




